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Minnesota Statutes, section 144.565 requires the reporting of advanced diagnostic imaging utilization by 
Minnesota health care providers. In 2022, the Minnesota Legislature amended the statute to specifically 
exclude dental providers using Cone Beam Computed Tomography (CBCT) utilization scanners from the 
utilization reporting requirement.  

This change does not affect registration requirements with the Minnesota Department of Health, X-ray 
Unit. X-ray registration is still required per Minnesota Statute 144.121. More information regarding that 
requirement can be found at 
https://www.health.state.mn.us/communities/environment/radiation/xray/forms.html. 

Advanced diagnostic imaging utilization data, with the exception of dental CBCT data, are published in 
an annual data chartbook. 

If you have further questions, please email health.hccis@state.mn.us.   
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To obtain this information in a different format, call: 651-201-4520. 
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